
 
Literacy – Our Phonic Sessions: 
This week the children have been making 

different voice sounds.  We have been 

teaching them how to pronounce them 

correctly.  The sounds that we have been 

focusing on are: 

• Wheeeee 

• Shhhhh 

• Ch ch ch ch  

• Boing boing 

• Sssssss 

• Zzzzzzz 

• Tick tock 

Can they copy you making these sounds at 

home? 

Nursery Rhymes:  

We have been learning the Nursery Rhyme 

Incy Wincy Spider this week. 

 

I wonder if your child could sing it to you at 

home.  Can they remember all the words?   

If not please join in and help them.   

       Have Fun! 

 

       Fay the Fox: 
This week we are going to start sending Fay 

the Fox home with a child for the weekend.  

In her bag there is a diary for you to 

complete and a book for you to read.  You will 

need to return her to Pre-School on Monday 

so that we can share her weekend adventures 

with the rest of the class.  Look out for the 

foxy bag!   
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Today the children will be bringing home their 

cauliflower cards.  You are able to purchase 

these by completing the order form online.  

The deadline for the returning the cards to 

school is: 

Friday 13th October. 

We will not be accepting any cards after this 

date. 

Our Family: 
This week the children have enjoyed talking 

about their families.  They were keen to talk 

about the different members of their family, 

especially their brothers and sisters.   

Thank you to all those parents who sent in a 

family photograph.  We have started to make a 

family floor book for the children to share. 

 

Dates for the Diary: 
• Tuesday 10th October - Wear 

Something Yellow.  

 

• Wednesday 11th October -

Individual School Photographs.  

 

• Friday 13th October -Return 

Cauliflower Cards.  

 


